May 2, 1972

Mr. Martin Attarian
231 East 51 Street
New York, New York 10022

Dear Mr. Attarian:

Yours was a beautiful gift and a beautiful
gesture. The painting is a joy with the new
frame.

We are most appreciative, and would be
pleased if you would communicate our feelings
to Mariam and Mr. Bryer.

May God's blessings remain with you and
your loved ones.

Prayerfully,

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian
Primate
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